CP-TEL,

January 22, 2021

Federal Communications Commission
445 12'" Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Earth Station Call Sign E2015893
Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is to notify the FCC that CP-TEL Network Services, Inc. (CP-TEL) turned down its IPTV service
in December 2020 and as such CP-TEL's earth station (Call sign E201583) is no longer active. As such,
CP-TEL is surrendering its registration file number SESREG2018101706965.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 318-352-0014 or via email at

tedens@epictouch.com.
Respectfully submitted,

7% Frwed

Tom Edens
Vice-President

CP-TEL NETWORK SERVICES, INC.
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